
July 3, 2023 
 

1. Please check your emails often. There are lots of emails coming from 
Culture Path these days as it is important to confirm reservations, passport 
details, etc. The sender may be Jane Case, John Crozman, Dean Marshall or 
Nancy. Please respond quickly to save the back and forth emails. The latest 
is about extended stays in Venice, that Nancy sent out July 2 

 
2. Carol, in Vancouver, is looking for someone to pick her up at the ferry 

occasionally, to come to rehearsals. We have one person who has 
volunteered to pick her up at Departure Bay, but it is actually Duke Point 
where she will be sailing into. Please email Nancy if you can pick her up 
there. 
 

3. Name Tags – please wear them to all rehearsals, and don’t forget to bring 
them to Italy!! 
 

4. Travel Pods and leaders.  
As in our previous trips, we will be forming small pods (groups) to facilitate 
with check in at hotels and to confirm attendance on buses, etc.  We will 
have 2 busses this trip, just for us! Including John and Jane we will be 71 
people.  
Each pod will have 6-8 people  and must be on the same bus so that your 
pod leader can confirm your attendance. Roommates must be in the same 
pod. Leaders will have 2  or 3 jobs. They will collect passports at hotel 
check-ins, hand-out room keys and confirm attendance.  Leaders can be 
singers or non-singers. 
Please let Nancy  know, via email, if you have a group you want to be in the 
same pod with.  One of those pod members will then be your leader.  
 
 


